
 

 

REFERENCE 

Scholarships for Centre of Excellence 

 

Dear Member Associations, 

 

We would like to inform you that Badminton Europe has decided to continue the scholarship program for the 

BEC Centre of Excellence (BEC COE) in 2018. The scholarships allow players to come and train at the BEC 

COE for a period of 1 or 2 weeks. The scholarship program will run from 3 January to 21 December 2018. 

 

A scholarship consists out of free accommodation, free lunch and dinner, training, coaching and shuttlecocks. 

Breakfast is organised with the BEC COE players and will be eaten at the accommodation. Players will have 

to cover their travel to the BEC COE. Players who travel by plane will have to take the train from the airport to 

Holbæk station where they will be picked up and brought to the BEC COE.  

 

Singles players are invited to apply for Badminton Europe scholarships.  

 

Criteria 

The Criteria to be eligible for a Badminton Europe scholarship are either:  

• to be placed in top 50 in singles on the World Junior Ranking 

• to be placed in top 300 in singles on the World Ranking 

 

Application 

Scholarships will be awarded on an open application scheme until 21 December 2018. Please complete the 

attached nomination form as soon as the preferred training dates are known. 

 

Information BEC COE 

Badminton practice on weekdays mornings from 07:30 - 9:45. Two evening sessions from 17:00 - 20:00  

Two physical sessions per week (total of 9 sessions per week). More Information regarding the BEC COE 

can be found here: http://development.badmintoneurope.com/cms/?cmsid=341&pageid=5393 

 

Kind regards, 

           
Richard Vaughan     Jeroen van Dijk 

Chairman HP commission    BEC Manager 

To:  Member Associations 

 

             Brøndby, 12 June 2018 
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